THANK YOU LETTER TO VOLUNTEER BOARD MEMBER
From,

Kyla From,

Theodore Lowe

Ap #867-859 Sit Rd.

Azusa New York 39531

(793) 151-6230

14-02-2015

To,

Celeste Slater

606-3727 Ullamcorper. Street

Roseville NH 11523

(786) 713-8616

Subject: (******************)

Dear Calista Wise,

Hi! Hope you are doing great.

I Theodore Lowe working as -------------------------- (mention designation) with ----------------- (organization name) in the --------------------------- (mention the department) would like to thank you ----------------------------- (mention name) associated with --------------- (mention the organization name) to be a 

volunteer board member.

I am proud to say that it was a pleasure connecting with you and would like 

to thank for being a volunteer board member and your experience, knowledge, 

and insights have proved to be more valuable and important for every other 

board member. Your advice and industry exposure has also made it possible for 

us to make positive changes in the working style.

Once again, I ----------------------- on behalf of ------------------------ would like to 

thank you for being a volunteer board member. We would also be looking 

forward to working with you again.

Yours sincerely,

(Your Signature)

Theodore Lowe
